Governor Chris Christie
Office of the Governor
P. O. Box 001

Trenton, NJ 08625


Dear Governor Christie,

I am writing to ask that you reverse your recent decision to withdraw from the U.S. government’s refugee resettlement program.

The refugee resettlement process in the U.S. is extremely rigorous and safe. Refugees are thoroughly screened, sometimes for years, before entering the country.

Vulnerable refugees are fleeing horrific violence, and all states have an obligation to protect them. It is our duty and a reflection of our values to welcome refugees. And I ask you to ensure that refugees can resettle safely. 


Sincerely,

